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SUMMARY 
 
The food and beverage concessions contracts with the existing four concessionaires expire 
in 2018.  Aviation staff will update the Board on current food and beverage operations at 
Oakland International Airport, and will request the Board’s input for the proposed Food & 
Beverage Concessions Opportunities Request for Proposals: 
 

 Program Goals & Objectives – Prioritize What’s Important 

 Concessions Management Program – What Form? 

 Potential Business Terms 

 Labor & Local Business Goals 

 Schedule and Timeline 

 
Attachment: Food & Beverage Concession Opportunities – PowerPoint Presentation 
 


